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Grants in Progress: 
 

• GEER II Grant - The FRYSC centers were awarded $100,000 for GEER II funds for 2 
year expenditure period beginning 7-1-21.  This will be a combined FRYSC grant for 
each center. Budget plan is for Child Care, Youth Leaders, GROW sessions, Relatives 
raising Relatives program. 

 
• McKinney Vento Grant – This grant was just awarded/renewed for another 3 years.  

Bellevue/Dayton/Southgate are partnering and Ericka Huff will continue as McKinney-
Vento Coordinator.  Award amount is $107,215.00 per year. 

 
• Positive Action Grant – This is a multi-district grant. This is LES only, with grades 2,4,6 

are participating. This project is being coordinated by Amanda Minser. 
 

• Preschool Partnership Grant – This grant is currently in progress. 
 

• Northern Kentucky Institute for Arts Integration – This is a multi-district grant that I 
had not previously listed, but we did receive. 
 

• Equipment Assistance Grant – This grant has been awarded – Lincoln Elementary 
School was awarded and will be purchasing a new oven 
 

 
Grants in Implementation: 

 
• Calming Space Grant – Awards were announced, unfortunately – we were not awarded 

 
Grants Pending: 
 

• Trauma Informed Services in Schools – multi district grant – still in planning stages 
• FY23 Fruit and Vegetable Grant 
 


